
 
 

  
                                                                                 

Positivity          Respect          Kindness          Safety          Happiness          Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

10th June 2025 

 

Year 3 and 4 Extra Swimming Date 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to let you know that an extra swimming session has been scheduled for Year 3 and 4 as we had 

to cancel last week’s swimming session. 

 

Year 3 and 4 will be swimming in the afternoon on Tuesday 15th July. Please can all children bring their swimming 

costume and towel to school on that date. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy 

 

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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